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Residents Newsletter
Keeping you informed and
updated of the project works
at the Platt Estate.

Homes for ”:W’
Wandswort

1,000 homes

for council rent Wandsworth

Riona Woodman is
our Resident &
Community Liaison

Community

Engagement

We are currently engaged
with Regenerate Rise, the
charity based within The Platt
Christian Centre, next door
to the Platt South site. We
have been volunteering to
help with activities for the
elderly and isolated residents
within Putney & further afield
in Wandsworth and we are
very much looking forward to
helping with their upcoming
Christmas Lunch.

Manager sup-
porting local resi-
dents whilst inter-

facing with the site
team.

Email :
Residentengagement@

helix.limited

Mobile : 07513 834455

If you have any questions or
concerns regarding building
works, please do make
contact with Riona as she
will be the main point of
contact throughout the
project.

Completed Works
Works are progressing well.
At the North site we have
reduced the levels, with the
ground beams and drainage
connections now complete.
At the South site, the tower
crane has been erected
allowing us to complete the
ground floor slab and the
columns from the ground to
first floors.

Ivan Blair is our Site
Manager and has
overall responsibility
for the day to day
construction works
on site.

Email :

ivanblair@helix.limited

Mobile : 07542 321286

Planned Works

In the new year at the North
site we will complete the
ground floor slab and start
the brickwork to the first
floor.

At the South site the
reinforced concrete frame
works will continue to
progress to the roof level.

Considerate
Constructor

Scheme

Helix are proud to be
associated with the CCS and
we strive to adhere to the
code of considerate
practice.

We have just received our
score for our first inspection
and are proud to have
achieved ‘Excellent’ overall.
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Health and Safety

We kindly request you
respect our Health and
Safety site requirements and
ask that you do not enter
into the site and take extra
care with additional site
traffic flow and machinery.
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Christmas Closure

Site will be closed from 2pm
Friday 20th December and
will re-open on 6th January
2025. During this period, in
an emergency related to the
site, please call Prime
Secure on 0345 88 88 333.

We thank you for your
understanding and
patience during the
course of this project
and wish you all a very
Merry Christmas and a
Happy New Year.
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